
SAC/SAF  

September 11, 2018 

 Searching for an I-Zone representatives (Voting will take place at the next meeting.) 

 I-Zone Rep.-Fauberte Louis 

 Gifted Parent- Karen Hoddy, ESE-Erine Erius, ESOL-ElviraSandoval,  Community-Ms. Harrison, BTU-

Cassell and Gilliam, Pre-K Parent-?,  Parent Rep.-Roxana Ortez 

  Mrs. Rowe shared information about SEL and upcoming events for mental health. In need of 

volunteers for events. Guidance and counseling will be highlighted each month. Inclusion efforts will be 

presented to classroom teachers and school personnel.  

 The RTI process will be shared during the next meeting. 

 Imagine Learning will continue to be piloted at our school for ESOL students. Parents were invited to 

the ESOL Parent Leadership Council Meeting. 

 Dep. Thomas was introduced to parents. 

 Due to low enrollment Ms. Campbell will be a paraprofessional, Ms. Brown’s class will be distributed to 

other first grade teachers and she will return to the Kindergarten team. 

 All 3rd-5th grade students will have their own laptops to use in class. Parent night for 5th grade students 

will take place in October.  

 Meeting dates were presented. 

 Admin. shared school data and stressed the importance of students being present each day and 

attending academic camps when they are available.  

 New district safety precautions were shared with parents. Admin. explained the policy of locking gates 

throughout the day and stated that parents should contact the office to enter the school. 

 Parents were asked to sign up for Title I meetings. Forms will be collected and given to Ms. Palonka. 

 Meeting adjourned at 9:55 am. 


